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Dr Marjory MacLean Letter of 6 July 2013 

 

Dear Stuart 

 

Thank you for your communication. Below is my response to your questions. Please 

let me know if you wish any further information.  

 

 The Committee is supportive of the proposal to form a Scottish Hyperemesis 

Network. Will you consider including interested parties, such as the petitioner, 

in taking this forward? 

 

I would expect the Scottish Hyperemesis Network to communicate and work 

with established patient support groups. 

 

 Please would you provide an update on the progress of the network and the 

outcomes of the study day on management of hyperemesis.  What stage is 

the proposed network at? 

 

The study day is planned for 25th November, and the network will develop from 

this. At the moment I am in communication with colleagues, drawing up a 

programme for the study day.  

 

Regards, 

 

Dr Marjory MacLean 

Consultant Obstetrician 

Ayrshire Maternity Unit 

University Hospital Crosshouse 

Kilmarnock 


